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Wreath Pickup 
 Wreath pickup time is almost here for those 
who part i c ipated in the 8 th Grade 
Fundraiser.   Mark your calendars for the 
weekend after Thanksgiving.  Look for the 
trailer in the OLV school parking lot: 

    Saturday, November 24, 10 a.m.-noon 
Sunday, November 25, 12:30-2:30 p.m. 

 If you will be out of town Thanksgiving weekend, we will 
leave them at school.   Please contact Rita Sherwin 
(ritasherwin@gmail.com) in advance so that we can plan 
appropriate safekeeping for them.

Our Lady of Victory is a Catholic Parish School Dedicated to Living our Victory Values through Faith, Academics, and Service. 
Virtuous living ✚ Intellectual growth ✚ Christ-like behavior ✚ Teamwork ✚ Opportunities for service ✚ Respect for all ✚ Yes to Forgiveness 

OUR LADY OF VICTORY 
Weekly School Newsletter 

Upcoming Events 
Friday, November 16 

PTO Hosted Coffee, 8:30 a.m., Fr. Ernie Center
Moms in Prayer, 8:30 a.m., Martha Mary

Grade 7-8 Dance, 7 p.m., Gym (ticket required)
No Bus Service 

Saturday, November 17 
OLV FIRST Robotics (FLL & FTC) Regional Competition

Monday, November 19

Tuesday, November 20
School Mass, 8:30 a.m.:  Grade 3, Mrs. Staff

Wednesday, November 21-Friday, November 23
NO SCHOOL:  Thanksgiving Break 

Monday, November 26 
Reconciliation:  Grade 6-8

Tuesday, November 27
Reconciliation:  Grade 3-5

Grade 7 Field Trip to Christmas Carol

Wednesday, November 28
School Mass, 8:30 a.m.:  Grade 8, Mrs. Scaramucci

Thursday, November 29-Friday, November 30 
Candy Candy Lane Christmas Shop Opens 

With Thanksgiving fast approaching, of course we all 

think about the things in our lives that we are thankful for. 
In Fr. Denis’ sermon this week, he reminded us to express 
our thanks between now and Thanksgiving.  So I will take 
this opportunity to say thank you to all of our OLV 
community.  Being able to come to this school with all of 

these wonderful students and outstanding staff, I feel truly 
blessed.  I think I speak on behalf of all of us in the 
school, we are so thankful to be part of OLV.  This is my 
family away from home.  I feel lucky to be able to say 
that.  Working with the many groups and organizations 

within our school, all of us making OLV the great school 
that it is! 

 We have so many activities coming up between now 
and Christmas, that it might feel like a rollercoaster ride. 
Please keep your eye on the weekly schedule that is 

published in the newsletter as well as your child’s 
classroom website or Google classroom to keep up with 
everything from Reconciliation, Santa Shop, the Christmas 
program...the list goes on! 

 Once again, we will be having two performances for 

our annual Christmas program.  On Thursday, December 
20, we will have the afternoon performance with the 
doors opening at 1:30 p.m., with a 2:00 p.m. start time. 
At the evening performance the doors will open at 6:00 
p.m., with a 6:30 p.m. start time.  Students participate in 

both programs.  We ask that if possible, you only attend 
one of the performances so that there is plenty of room 
for all of our guests to attend this always fabulous 
program.  If by chance Mother Nature wants to create 
havoc (which has happened the last two years), we will do 

the program on December 21 at the same performance 
times.  More details to follow as the program gets closer. 

Wishing you all of God’s grace and blessings! 

  -Kate Szuba, Interim Principal 

Message from Mrs. Szuba: 
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OLV PANCAKE BREAKFAST                 
Sunday, November 18, Fr. Ernie  

 The Dads’ Club is hosting a delicious pancake 
breakfast after all Masses, on Sunday, November 
19.  Join your fellow parishioners in the Fr. Ernie 
Center!  Also, after the 11:30 a.m. Mass, the lucky 
winners of the annual Dads’ Club Raffle will be 
drawn.  

Sign Up Before Black Friday! 
   Don’t forget to setup your Amazon Smile 
account…to point to the charity Our Lady of 
Victory (Northville) and .5% of all your applicable 
sales will be donated to OLV!   
 During the holiday season, this amount can add 
up quickly and really benefit our students! 

What puts the GREAT in  
Junior Great Books?  YOU DO!  

 We desperately need new lead(s) for the JGB 
series.  Please consider leading this great forum for 
kids to discover the world of reading and 
discussion.  You will have the full support of past 
leads to help you get everything ready for the JGB 
season which begins soon! 

OLV LIBRARY NEWS 

	 Welcome	to	the	OLV	Library	Birthday	Club:	
Jillian	 Gibbs,	 Alexa	 Dueweke,	 Julian	 Agrest,	 Owen	
Reynolds,	 Ben	 Bishoff,	 Samantha	 Evola,	 Karsyn	
Wells	and	Dominic	Vance.	 	Hope	you	have	a	great	
birthday	 and	 are	 able	 to	 share	 your	 special	 book	
with	your	family.	 	 If	you	are	thinking	of	having	your	

child	 join	 the	 Birthday	 Club,	 please	 fill	 out	 a	 form	 from	 the	
website	and	send	it	to	the	school	office.	 	Check	out	the	picture	
display	outside	the	Library	Center	with	our	newest	members.		
	 Thank	 you	 to	 all	 the	 families	 who	 helped	 make	 our	
SCHOLASTIC	 BOOK	 FAIR	 a	 huge	 success—either	 by	 purchasing	 at	
school	or	online	or	volunteering	their	Fme	to	help	our	students!	
We	 are	 so	 grateful	 for	 the	 generosity	 this	 community	 gives	 to	
the	 Library	 Center.	 	 We	 will	 be	 able	 to	 purchase	 through	
ScholasFc	many	 new	 books	 for	 the	 Library	 Center,	 educaFonal	
magazines	used	in	many	classrooms	as	well	as	dicFonary	sets	for	
several	grades	with	our	profit.		A	special	THANK	YOU	to	the	Book	
Fair	team	of	Jennifer	Newell,	Eleni	Noel,	Erika	Werner	and	Kim	
Obregon.	 	 These	 ladies	 helped	 distribute	material,	 hang	 signs,	
set	up/take	down	the	Fair	and	were	at	the	Book	Fair	every	day	
that	 it	was	open.	 	 There	 conFnued	assistance	made	 this	event	
run	“smoothly”!		Looking	forward	to	next	year’s	Book	Fair.			
	 	 Mrs.	Judy	Horger,	Library	Center	Teacher	

Mrs.	Valerie	Ayotte,	Children’s	Librarian	

Thank You PTO! 

     The PTO’s Hospitality Team put together a 
delicious lunch for all the teachers and staff on 
Conference Day last week.  This allowed the 
teachers to have a meal together and to not have to 
leave the building!   
     If you are interested in being a part of this team, 
please contact the chairperson, Andrea Lehnert, 
thelehnerts@msn.com.  Our next event, is dinner 
before the Christmas program!

Welcome Home 8th Grade Students! 
     The eighth grade students spent time this week touring the many 
historical  monuments and landmarks at  our nation’s  Capitol!   Thank 
you  to  the  parent  chaperones  and  teachers  who  helped  make  this 
whirlwind trip to Washington D.C. memorable for our students.
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Good Luck Matthew Wright! 

OLV’s Cross Country season may have come to an end but JV runner, Matthew 
Wright is  still  competing.   Based on his  performance at  regional  races,  Matthew has 
qualified to run in this weekend’s Youth Nationals in Louisville, KY.  He will compete 

against 242 of the fastest 10-year olds in the country!  
He will be in OLV running attire, so send him a prayer and wish him good luck!

http://signup.com/go/ukKFicK	
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Dates to Remember: 
NO SCHOOL-Thanksgiving Holiday  

Wednesday, November 21-Friday, November 23 

CANDY CANE LANE Christmas Shop 
Thursday, November 29-Friday, November 30 

Teacher & Staff Holiday Luncheon 
December 11 

Christmas Music Program 
December 20, Gymnasium 

Christmas Break 
December 24-January 4 

Click here to volunteer: http://signup.com/go/ukKFicK 

OLV DADS’ CLUB CORNER 
Upcoming Events & News 

• Annual OLV Raffle:  Be on the lookout for 
tickets to sell (or buy) for the 2018 OLV 
Raffle.  Please help sell (or buy) raffle 
tickets and raise money for the school and 
parish.  The Raffle drawing will be held on 
Sunday, November 18, in the Fr. Ernie 
Center during the Pancake Breakfast 
following the 11:30 a.m. Mass. 

• OLV Grades 7 and 8 Dance, Friday, 
November 16.  Volunteers needed. 
• S t u d e n t Ti c k e t s ( D a n c e s Ta b ) :  

www.olvathletics.com 
• Volunteer Sign Up:  http://signup.com/

go/poRObrC 

• Next Dads’ Club Meeting:  Tuesday, 
December 4, at 7:00 p.m. (Sports Den).  
All OLV dads are welcome! 

Website:  www.olvathletics.com 

Upcoming Parish Events 

Sunday, November 18 
Dads’ Club Pancake Breakfast 
Raffle drawing at 12:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, November 21, 7 p.m. 
Thanksgiving Mass and Pie Social 

Tuesday, November 27, 6:30 p.m. 
Annual Ladies’ Advent Tea, RSVP at 

olvnorthville.org 

Thursday, November 29, 6:30 p.m. 
Having a Hopeful Holiday,  

RSVP by calling the Parish Office 

Sunday, December 2 
Advent Begins!
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